
Project update; April 9th 
 
Work was completed at the clubhouse except for: 
 
1)  One toilet stall in women's restroom needs repair. The other toilet is operational. 
 
2)  Replacement of concrete decking around three clean-outs.  The concrete work should be done 
Thursday. 
 
The clean-out collection pit was dug at 5902 Tidewood.  Work will begin there tomorrow---mapping and 
videoing laterals to this unit and 5906.  Much will be learned tomorrow. 
 
Once the first quad is complete, an estimated timeline can be established for the rest of the waterfront 
and then for the non-waterfront units in Section One.   
 
****CAUTION SHOULD BE USED AT THE POOL UNTIL THE HOLES IN THE DECK HAVE BEEN 
REPAIRED.**** 
	


